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Welcome back from the Headteacher​

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am delighted to share with you some fantastic photos 
capturing the final two days of the last academic year. 

On Thursday 17th July we hosted our We’re A Knockout 
event, followed by our annual Sports Day on Friday 18th 
July. Both were wonderful occasions, full of fun and energy, 
and the photos truly reflect the joy shared by both pupils 
and staff. I couldn’t have wished for a better way to end the 
year.

We are also off to a very positive start this academic year, 
with school attendance already well above both local and 
national averages. Thank you for working in partnership with 
us on this—together, we can continue to build on this 
success and further improve attendance across the school.

Continued 
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Welcome Back (continued)

I am also thrilled to share some very exciting news: The Snaith 
School has been recognised nationally for excellence in pupil 
engagement, and I have been invited to the House of Lords in 
November to celebrate this special achievement.  This 
recognition comes through our use of The Engagement 
Platform (TEP), an online survey tool that measures pupil 
engagement across all year groups. Alongside our regular 
pupil voice activities, we now survey pupils three times a year, 
with results benchmarked against schools nationwide. Each 
survey gives us valuable insight into the areas where pupils 
feel highly engaged, as well as those where we can improve.

With over 100,000 pupils taking part nationally, we are 
immensely proud that The Snaith School has been placed in 
the Top 5% of schools for pupil engagement and pupil 
recommendation. This is a fantastic achievement and reflects 
the strength of our community and the sense of belonging 
our pupils feel—it truly shows that our school is a family.

Looking ahead, we are ambitious to achieve even more this 
year. We take pride in our strong academic reputation, our 
traditional values, and our excellent pastoral care. Above all, 
we are committed to giving every child the very best 
opportunities, so they leave us not only with excellent 
outcomes but also with cherished experiences, lasting 
memories, and lifelong friendships. We again celebrated 
great exam success this year.



S p e c i a l  E d i t i o n 3

Welcome Back (continued)

I would also like to sincerely thank you for ensuring pupils 
returned to school fully equipped and ready for the new 
term. This support made for a smooth and positive start to 
the year, and it is very much appreciated.

As we continue this journey together, I am keen to build on 
the excellent relationships we already share. A thriving 
school community depends on mutual respect, positive 
relationships, and open communication. For this reason, I will 
be holding half-termly Headteacher Drop-ins, where parents 
and carers are warmly invited to meet with me on an 
individual basis to share thoughts, feedback, or concerns. 
The first of these will take place in October, and I hope many 
of you will find it useful.

Finally, if you haven’t already, please do download our new 
Arbor Parent App to stay updated with important 
information, and follow us on Bluesky to see everything 
happening in school @thesnaithschool.bsky.social

I hope you enjoy this special edition of The Snaith Story!

With warm regards,

Mrs H Yates, Headteacher
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And then there were the staff……
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The Engagement Platform (TEP)

Success!
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Key Dates
for the term ahead

Date Event

2 Oct 2025 Year 10 Welcome to GCSE

3 Oct 2025 History Holocaust Outreach Team Year 10 

7 Oct 2025 Year 11 Geography Hornsea Trip 

8 Oct 2025 Bags to School 

9 Oct 2025 Year 7 & 8 Settling In Evening 

16 Oct 2025 Year 7 Restart a Heart

20 Oct 2025 Whole School Flu Vaccinations

20 & 21 Oct 2025 Year 11 Mock MFL Speaking Tests

12 Nov 2025 Year 11 Steps to Success 

13 Nov 2025 Pupil Leadership Summit

17 Nov 2025 Flu Vaccinations Mop up appointments

19 Nov 2025 Leavers Evening and Art Exhibition 

27 Nov 2025 Options Evening and College Fair - Sports Hall 

1 - 12 Dec 25 Year 11 Mock Exams

19 Dec 2025 School Closure Day

5 Jan 2026 Staff Training Day

6 Jan 2026 School reopens to all years

Continued 



The Snaith School
Pontefract Road, Snaith, Goole, DN14 9LB

office@thesnaithschool.org.uk

thesnaithschool.org.uk

01405 860327
Main Office

Report a Pupil Absence

07375 025732
Text Message

01405 860327    Option 1
Telephone

office@thesnaithschool.org.uk
Email

All absences must be 
reported before 9:30AM 
each day

Please provide your child’s 
full name, form group and 
the reason for absence

Year Leaders for this year

Your first point of contact for any pastoral concerns you may have

Year 7 Mrs Anderson      01405 860327   Option 2
Year 8 Mrs Cooper             01405 860327   Option 2
Year 9 Mrs Roman-Blencoe     01405 860327   Option 2
Year 10 Mrs Mulley                        01405 860327   Option 3
Year 11 Mrs Price                     01405 860327   Option 3

@thesnaithschool.bsky.social

mailto:office@thesnaithschool.org.uk
https://thesnaithschool.org.uk/
tel:+4401405860327
tel:+4401405860327
mailto:office@thesnaithschool.org.uk
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